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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

 

Reviewer No. 03067293 

Dear reviewer, 

Thank you for your interest and kind comments. The revisions were made strictly according to your 

comments. The changes in the manuscript were highlighted with red color. 

 

1- The quantitative data regarding prevalence was added into the first sentence of the last paragraph of 

the ‘Discussion’ section as indicated by reviewer and an additional reference was added into the 

‘References’ section.  

 

2- In this description, we meant that the combined surgical and orthodontic treatment was successful from 

clinician’s point of view. The sentence of ‘Post-operative profile and occlusal alignment was satisfying.’ was 

replaced with ‘Clinical outcome after surgery was satisfying according to the clinical point of view.’ In this 

section.  

 

3- CCD patients have a tendency to develop postural and TMJ disorders as the reviewer emphasized. 

Potential role of physiotherapy on postural and TMJ disorders were explained in a separate paragraph 

in the ‘Discussion’ section. An additional refrence was added into ‘References’ section 

 

Revisions made regarding some considerations related with the journal writing requirements of case 

report; 

1- Core Tip was added into the title page. 

2- Title was shortened into 12 words. 

3- The additional comma was removed from the third line in the ‘Author Contribution’ section 

 

Reviewer No. 02512063 

 

Thank you for your kind interest. 

 



Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 
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